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All I can say is WOW! September was a very 
Blessed month. We had a total of 15 precious 
Souls Accept Jesus as their Savior! 3 at the 
Field, 3 at Church and 9 from the Outreach! We 
have been averaging 80-140 in the Field, 12-20 at 
week day morning classes and 25-44 at Church 
on Sundays!
We had the Macedonian Missionary OutREACH We had the Macedonian Missionary OutREACH 
group come out the last 2 weeks of September 
and fed many hungry people both physically and 
Spritually. We had great Fellowship and can’t 
wait to do it again next year!  We served 2,151 
meals and also passed out backpacks full of 
supplies!
We send a huge thank you to Todd, Jamie, We send a huge thank you to Todd, Jamie, 
Jeremy, Tonya, Gary, Jaime and Cheryl from the 
Macedonians, As well as Brother Ken Sibly. We 
also thank Brother Josh who recently 
surrendered to the Macedonian Ministry and we 
are graciously able to support monthly thanks to 
your donations and support! 


